

Derby City Primary Care Trust
Cardinal Square
3rd Floor, North Point
10 Nottingham Road
Derby
DE1 3QT

Mark.Clutton@derbycitypct.nhs.uk

Tel: 01332 868864 Fax: 01332 224005

MC/LB/FOI Log: 1208

Date: 18 July 2011

Obvious Psuedonym

request-77782-944245a4@whatdotheyknow.com

Dear Applicant,

I am writing in response to your recent FOI request.

In your request you asked:

Since this policy was ratified on 27th November 2009, please provide the total number of funding applications for such pre-operative donor-site/genital hair removal procedures (in accordance with a surgeon's recommendation and complied with the policy) that werea) successful, and

b) unsuccessful.

Our response:

NHS Derby City has received one request for donor site hair removal (pre op) since November 2009 – this request is currently pending a decision.

I hope this information meets your needs. If you have any queries about this response or are dissatisfied with it, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely

Mark Clutton

Head of Risk Management and Information Governance

Chairman: Mark Todd Chief Executive: David Sharp